
 

 

  



 

  



 

 

  

Newsletter 7 April 2022 

Home and School Committee – Raffle Draw Results                                           
 

Thank you to everyone who have supported our Home and School fundraisers this term. 
 

The raffle was drawn under police supervision. 
The lucky winners are: 
 

1st Prize Won by Ed Merchant 
     $300 Warm up for Winter Warehouse Voucher - Donated by Danielle Callaghan and KDRE Real Estate 
 

2nd Prize Won by Nicola Loveridge 
      Pedal Go-Cart, Helmet and $50 Loxies Voucher - Donated by Power Farming, Kaimai Cycles and Loxies 
 

3rd Prize Won by Dan Carr 
      Gift Basket - Donated by the team at Countdown Morrinsville 

 
Congratulations to the winners & a BIG Thank You to our sponsors who provided the amazing prizes. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The last day of Term for your children is next week on Wednesday 13 April.  
School closes at the normal time of 3pm. 

 

Principal Values Awards  
David Street School celebrates children who have been showing our values in their 
 behaviour and actions at school.  Recipients of the Principals award were: 
 

Ryan Latto 
Ryan consistently displays the school values. He is a great role-model to those 
around him and is a kind and caring friend. Ryan is a great bucket filler in our 
classroom and we are so lucky to have him. 
 

Fletcher de Nicolo 
Fletcher has developed a great attitude towards his learning. Particularly in 
writing. Fletcher is stretching his learning by responding positively to 
feedback and giving new things a try. 
 

Daytona Dezpot 
Daytona received her award for her fantastic attitude towards her learning, 

and the kindness she shows to others. She is always focused on doing her 

best, by listening to feedback and giving new things a try. Well done Daytona! 
 

 

This will be our final newsletter for Term 1.   School finishes for the term next week on Wednesday 13 April. 
Thursday 14 April is a staff professional learning day along with other local Kahui Ako schools in our community, school will be closed 
to all students. This will be a significant day in the development of our Morrinsville Community of Learning| Kahui Ako, as we will be 
visiting some historical local sites.  
We would like to thank you for your support this term and wish you all a happy and safe holiday break. 
 

Care for Kids programme will be running for those who require it on Thursday 14 April (limited numbers).  
Bookings are required.  Please contact Pia if you are requiring care on Teacher Only Day. Ph or txt 0273 691 263 

Limited spaces so get in quick. 
 

Red Setting Mandate Changes 
Last night, our whānau and staff were invited to email any thoughts or questions for the board to consider as we review our school 
health settings now that the mandates requiring vaccines, scanning of QR Codes and Vaccine Passes have been removed.   
The board is required to review our covid safety settings in our school context to ensure the ‘Traffic Light Red’ settings remain in 
place in a practical, sensible way. This can affect people in different ways, and so your thoughts are important for us to consider as 
we begin this review.  
 

Please email brianh@davidst.school.nz with any thoughts or questions you may have before 3.00 pm on Monday 11 April.  
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Netball 2022 Reminder 
 
Reminder: Netball enrolments and netball 
fee payments need to be done by Friday 8 
April. 
Netball starts the first week of Term 2 and 
is held at the Campbell Park Netball 
Courts. 
 

Enrolment 
Enrolment and netball information can be 
found online via our Enrolmy site. 
https://enrolmy.com/david-street-school  

 

 
 
 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After School care and 
School Holiday programme at David Street School. 

 

 

Care For Kids will be Open on  
Teacher Only Day Thurs. 14 April   

but will be Closed on Good Friday 15th April 
 

Cost: Full Day (over 5hrs) 7:15 – 5:30 
$40 Half Day (5hrs or less) $30 

Book Early limited spaces available 
 

Holiday Programme is open: 
Week 1: Tues 19 April – Fri 22  April 
Week 2:  Tues 26 April – Fri 29 April 

We are closed both Mondays 
 
 

Bookings for both Teacher Only Day and the Holiday 
Programme can be made on Enrolmy under activities. 

https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids  
Any questions please contact Pia 0273 691263 or email 

careforkids@davidst.school.nz 
 

Limited Spaces Available 

EPRo8 Challenge 
Some of our Senior school children are taking part in the qualifying round of EPRo8 on 
Monday.  EPRo8 is an inter-school science and engineering competition.  Every year over 
22,000 students from throughout New Zealand take part. 
They have been placed into teams and are practising their engineering and team-work 
skills in preparation for Monday. 

The RSA Poppy Day Appeal 
 

The appeal falls during the  
Term 1  holidays this year. 

 

David Street School will once 
again be supporting this very 

important appeal by collecting 
money for poppies  

here at school next week on  
Wednesday 13 April. 

CYBER-SAFETY FOR CHILDREN: 
Free webinar for parents next Tuesday 12th April at 7.00pm. 

See the flyer for more details. The link to join the webinar is below.  You can join 
from a PC, Mac, iPad, iPhone or Android device by clicking on this URL: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84144970932?pwd=QWh5eU9zcHEwVkthUVljNVVzZzJlUT09 

 
 

 
 

Friday 8 April 
Netball registrations due 

 

Wednesday 13 April 
Poppy Day at DSS 

 

Last Day of Term for students 

 
Thursday 14th  April 

Teacher Only Day  (COL Kahui Ako) 
School closed to students 

 

Friday 15th  April 
Good Friday School Closed 

 
 

 
 

 
 

JOHN PARSONS 
Internet Health and Wellbeing 

Presentation 

TOPICS COVERED 
 

Online grooming 

Sexting 

Cyber bullying 

Learning to repel & report 

Future proofing for employment  

Screen time 

Sleep 

Families that eat together heal 

together 

  

Educating young people to understand the value 

of identity is the first step to using ICT safely and 

ethically 

 

Educating young people to respect and protect 

friends and family identity is the second step  

When: Tuesday, 12 April 2022 

Time: 7.00pm  Online - Join from a PC, Mac, 

iPad, iPhone or Android device: 

Please click this URL to join: 

https:/ /us02web.zoom.us/ j/ 84144970932?

pwd=QWh5eU9zcHEwVkthUVljNVV

zZzJlUT09 

Are you a parent/guardian concerned about how your child uses the internet or mobile phone?  

Cybercrime is a very real issue facing families in NZ, but there are easy practical steps to reduce 

the risk. Our Community of  Learning  invites you to a presentation on the issues associated with the 

inappropriate use of computers, mobile phones and the internet.  

Morrinsville Kāhui Ako - Community of Learning is proud to present

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84144970932?p
wd=QWh5eU9zcHEwVkthUVljNVVzZzJlUT09  
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